
         

 

COVID19 (CORONAVIRUS) UPDATE - CITY OF AVON LAKE RECREATION DEPARTMENT 

 

The City of Avon Lake has been working with county and state health officials regarding the COVID19 

(Coronavirus).  The Governor of Ohio has mandated that all schools close for 3 weeks beginning at the 

end of the school day on Monday 3/16/2020.  After careful consideration and for the safety of our 

residents, the following precautionary measures are being taken: 

Effective Monday March 16th: 

 All Recreation activities, programs, practices, meetings etc. will be suspended until no earlier 

than Monday, April 13, 2020. 

 The Old Fire House will be closed and all activities, meetings and rentals will be suspended until 

no earlier than Monday, April 13, 2020.  This includes but may not be limited to: all senior 

programming, activities and classes, day and evening meetings and rentals. 

 The Anchor Recreation Facility, sponsored by PolyOne will be closed and all programs, activities, 

birthday parties and rentals will be suspended until no earlier than Monday, April 13, 2020.  This 

includes but may not be limited to: all fitness classes, practices, rentals, open gyms etc. 

 The Dark Skies Bright Kids and Easter Bunny Brunch programs have been canceled.  Registered 

participant’s accounts will be credited.  If you require a refund, please email 

alrec@avonlake.org.   

 All Lake House and Folger Home rentals and/or meetings will be postponed or canceled with 

plans for bookings to resume on April 13th. 

The City of Avon Lake will continually monitor the most current updates and information on the 

Coronavirus which is provided by the Centers for Disease Control and the Board of Health which could 

result in change to the currently tentative re-open date of our facilities, programs and activities. 

Our goal by taking this course of action is to limit the opportunity for exposure as well as maintaining a 

safe, healthy place for our participants, residents and staff. 

 

Information regarding the Coronavirus can be found at: 

Centers for Disease Control:  www.cdc.gov  

Lorain County Public Health:  https://www.loraincountyhealth.com/coronavirus 

mailto:alrec@avonlake.org
http://www.cdc.gov/
https://www.loraincountyhealth.com/coronavirus

